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STATE OF . . . .
COLORADO Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

RE: (EXTERNAL)M-1980-244 TR-107 Adequacy Letter

1 message
Katie Dehlin <Katie.Blake@newmont.com> Thu, Nov 15, 2018 at 9:15 AM

To: "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>
Cc: Justin Bills <Justin.Bills@newmont.com>, Linda White <Linda.White@newmont.com>

Hi Tim,

Thank you for the quick response. The estimated volume is estimated to be about 130,000 cubic feet per year. Please
let me know if you have any other questions.

Katie Blake
Senior Environmental Coordinator
Cripple Creek and Victor Gold Mining Co.

T 719.689.4048

M 719.237.3442

From: Cazier - DNR, Tim [mailto:tim.cazier@state.co.us]
Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2018 9:00 AM

To: Katie Dehlin

Cc: Justin Bills; Linda White

Subject: Re: (EXTERNAL)M-1980-244 TR-107 Adequacy Letter

Thanks Katie.

| have just one follow-up question. Comment 2.a.ii requested a volume of material. The response was provided in tons
(weight) and there is no density in the SDS. Please provide us with a volume. You can send it in a reply to this email.

Tim Cazier, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist

P 303.866.3567 x8169 | F 303.832.8106 | C 303.328.5229

1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
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tim.cazier@state.co.us | www.mining.state.co.us

On Wed, Nov 14, 2018 at 3:02 PM Katie Dehlin <Katie.Blake@newmont.com> wrote:

Hi Tim,

Please see a scan of the cover letter for CCV’s response to the TR 107 Preliminary Adequacy Review attached. With
the figures and attachments included, it ended up being a large file to send via email, so | added it to the sharefile
folder linked below.

https://newmontmining.sharefile.com/home/shared/fo9a8d98-2366-430b-8b4e-264e77759fe4

This was sent out in the mail today. Please let me know if you have any questions,

Thanks, Katie

Katie Blake
Senior Environmental Coordinator
Cripple Creek and Victor Gold Mining Co.

T 719.689.4048

M 719.237.3442

From: Cazier - DNR, Tim [mailto:tim.cazier@state.co.us]
Sent: Friday, October 26, 2018 10:41 AM

To: Meg Burt; Justin Bills

Cc: Amy Eschberger - DNR; Elliott Russell - DNR

Subject: (EXTERNAL)M-1980-244 TR-107 Adequacy Letter

Meg, Justin:

A hard copy of the attached pdf file will be sent with today's mail to Mike Schaffner.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Tim Cazier, P.E.

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=5f09c8c280&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1617148468700204002%7Cmsg-f%3A16172172514616... 2/3


mailto:tim.cazier@state.co.us
http://www.mining.state.co.us/
mailto:Katie.Blake@newmont.com
https://newmontmining.sharefile.com/home/shared/fo9a8d98-2366-430b-8b4e-264e77759fe4
mailto:tim.cazier@state.co.us

11/15/2018 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - RE: (EXTERNAL)M-1980-244 TR-107 Adequacy Letter
Environmental Protection Specialist

P 303.866.3567 x8169 | F 303.832.8106 | C 303.328.5229
1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

tim.cazier@state.co.us | www.mining.state.co.us

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=5f09c8c280&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1617148468700204002%7Cmsg-f%3A16172172514616... 3/3


https://maps.google.com/?q=1313+Sherman+St.,+Room+215,+Denver,+CO+80203&entry=gmail&source=g
mailto:tim.cazier@state.co.us
http://www.mining.state.co.us/

